
April 6, 1932.

Cr# Thomas Orton,
18 Essex Street,

Guelph, Ontario.

My dear Dr. Orton,

This morning I recti, ved a letter 
from President Fox of Western University telling me 
how well the function In honour of Doctor Waugh passed 
off. It was a disappointment to me that at the 
last minute Professor Campbell Howard, xdiom you pro- 
ha ly knew very well and whose father you must have 
known, found it impossible to represent McGill.
It was Doctor Birkett who suggested that I wire to 
you, and I am grateful to you for the trouble you 
took to find a substitute. Please accept my 
personal thanks and those of the Medical 7aculty.

With all kind personal wishes,
i

I am.

Ever yours faithfully.

Prl ncipal.


